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Voivodeni – Beginning 

of School 

and Food for Ukraine 

Refugees 
 

Dear Friends and Supporters! 
 

 

When the first graders arrived to start school in 

Voivodeni on the 9th of September, they each found 

a backpack with a newly purchased track-suit and 

correctly sized shoes on the chair, as well as school 

booklets and a pencil case on the desk. The enve-

lope read SB Foundation and the congregation of 

the Reformed Church in Voivodeni wish you a 

school year filled with great efforts. At the church 

service the day before, the upcoming school year 

was symbolically celebrated with one girl and one 

boy holding up their backpack. 

Young and old were given candy to celebrate the start 

of school. 

 

Here the counselor Monda Andrei and the volunteer 

Gall Gyula deliver food packages, paid by SB 

Foundation, to refugees from Ukraine. 

 

Thanks to everyone who supports the Foundation! 

Warm greetings from SB Foundation via us on 

the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger    
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